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2 October 2023 

 
Year 7 Settling-in Evening 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to the:  
 

Year 7 Settling-in Evening on Wednesday 11 October 2023 from 3:30pm-6:30pm 
 
As I am sure you will appreciate, Settling-in Evening is vital for all parents/carers, pupils, teachers and tutors. The evening will 
provide tutors with an opportunity to pass on feedback from your child’s class teachers, discuss any concerns and advise on 
suggested steps to secure further improvements.  
 
We place great emphasis on working in partnership with families, therefore, you must take this opportunity to discuss with 
tutors how your child is performing in relation to their potential and what we can do together to support them. 
 
Your child’s tutor will be available to meet with you between 3:30pm-6:30pm. 

 
The meeting will be restricted to 10 minutes to ensure tutors can accommodate all their tutees’ parents in the evening.   
 
I look forward to seeing you and in the meantime thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Hannah Herrmann 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


